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DPR's Strategic Plan for 2024-2028 is entirely unacceptable. The plan lacks plans for the changes
needed to protect all people in California. The lack of specificity in the plan is concerning, as it
lacks details on timelines, plans, and pesticides they will target. The plan states that it will, "embed
a commitment to equity and environmental justice," however nothing in this plan makes me think
that this is true. If DPR wanted to truly make a difference in California and agricultural
communities, they would make a plan to start banning pesticides this year and protect us and our
neighbors. This plan needs to be redone, with efforts for quick and specific change if DPR truly
wants to help move towards a safer California for all people.


